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Oji Holdings Corporation (the “Company”) hereby announces that a report, made within certain media on  

January 24, regarding the consolidated business forecasts of the Company is not based on any announcement  

by the Company. 

 

The consolidated financial results for the first nine months of the year ending March 31, 2014 will be 

announced on February 7, 2014. 


